
We’re now a CareScout 
Quality Network provider! 

External announcement sample copy for providers (for newsletters, etc.) 

You may want to use this text, or similar text, when sharing your news about joining 
the CareScout Quality Network in newsletters or brochures. 

We’re excited to announce we’re now part of the CareScout Quality Network – the 
first network of long-term care providers where every provider has met rigorous 
standards for quality and has committed to person-centered care. We hope 
you’ve already seen and felt this level of quality during all of the time we’ve 
partnered with you. Now, through our CareScout Quality Network badge, we’re 
able to help other families feel confident that with us they’ll get quality care they 
can feel good about.  

 

In addition to meeting high quality standards for safety, business practices, 
staffing, retention, training and more, we’re also committed to person-centered 
care. Person-centered care looks beyond safety to also integrate your values, 
preferences, and goals into the care you receive. It creates a partnership between 
you and your caregiver that addresses the physical, mental, spiritual, and social 
elements of your health. All of this helps you enjoy an aging experience that is 
dignified, connected, and fulfilling. We hope you feel that every day with your 
[name of agency] caregiver.  

 

To learn more about the CareScout Quality Network, visit CareScout.com/quality-
network. 
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